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From: Becker, Cindy L <Cindy.Becker@flhealth.gov>
Sent: Friday, July 14, 2017 4:54 PM
To: Buckberg, Perry
Subject: [External_Sender] RE: NRC Notification to the State of Florida Regarding St. Lucie 

License Amendments - Relocate Radiation Monitor Requirements and Update Unit 2 
Radiation Monitor Range

Good Afternoon Mr. Buckberg, 
 
I received your voice mail as well.  Thank you for sharing this information.  We have no comments from our program. 
 
Have a fantastic weekend! 
 
Cindy 
Cynthia Becker, M.P.H. 
Bureau Chief 
Bureau of Radiation Control 
Division of Emergency Preparedness and Community Support 
4052 Bald Cypress Way, Bin C21 
 Tallahassee, FL 32399-1741 
(850) 245-4266 
(850) 487-0435 (Fax) 
 

Our mission is to protect, promote and improve the health of all people in Florida through integrated state, county, 
and community efforts. 
***************************** 
Please note: Florida has a very broad public records law. Most written communications to or from state officials 
regarding state business are public records available to the public and media upon request.  Your e-mail 
communications may therefore be subject to public disclosure. 

How am I doing? Please let me know by taking this short survey. Thank you! 
https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/fpqmqlw   

 

From: Buckberg, Perry [mailto:Perry.Buckberg@nrc.gov]  
Sent: Thursday, July 13, 2017 8:56 AM 
To: Becker, Cindy L <Cindy.Becker@flhealth.gov> 
Subject: NRC Notification to the State of Florida Regarding St. Lucie License Amendments - Relocate Radiation Monitor 
Requirements and Update Unit 2 Radiation Monitor Range 
 
Good Morning Ms. Becker, 
 
As a follow-up to my phone message this morning, the U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission (NRC) is about to 
issue license amendments for the St. Lucie Nuclear Plant, Units 1 & 2. In accordance with Title 10 of the Code 
of Federal Regulations, Section 50.91(b), I am notifying you of the proposed issuance of these amendments. 
 
Please reply if the State of Florida has comments on the following licensing action submitted to the NRC by 
Florida Power & Light Company, et al. (the licensee): “License Amendment Request Radiation Monitor 
Changes” dated September 16, 2016 (Agencywide Documents Access and Management System (ADAMS) 
Accession No. ML16271A181). 
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The associated proposed no significant hazards consideration for this amendment request was published in 
the Federal Register on December 6, 2016 (81 FR 87972). 
 
Your response is requested by July 20, 2017. If you have any questions, please call or e-mail me. 
 
Thanks, 

Perry Buckberg 
Senior Project Manager 

phone: (301)415-1383 
perry.buckberg@nrc.gov 
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission 
Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation 
Mail Stop   O-8B1a 
Washington, DC, 20555-0001 
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